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PSBA/Notice-142                                   March 20, 2024 

 
NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 

Centralized Gateway Portal (CGP) Awareness Session Dated March 7, 2024 

 

Respected Members, 
 
Reproduced hereunder is the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) email dated March 20, 2024, 
with a request to circulate the same for the information and record. We once again request all our members to kindly 
establish the connectivity with CGP as soon as possible. 
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Copy to: 
 
1. PSBA Website 

 


